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I have clients that no longer want to buy property in Portland. This bill is against the 

law of Real estate.  Property owners have the law on there side this is a law in all of 

Oregon.  It comes with ownership.  It is called the bundle of rights. Look it up. If this 

bill is even though about there are attorneys I know that are waiting to jump in and 

start a mass action lawsuit.  If you don't know what a mass action lawsuit is look it up 

or don't.  They are preparing to gather clients already and the city, county and state 

will be names. This statement isn't a threat it is the truth.  Looking forward to the 

outcome.  


